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To Glory
PARADE

Join us on
November 7th, 2018

For Beja’s Open Meeting

Be A Proud Shriner
Having Fun Helping Kids

GREEN BAY, WI

Beja’sBeja’sBeja’sBeja’s

Beja needs your help in making
our 2018 Sportsman’s Raffle
an overwhelming success!!!

Tickets are on sale now!
Tickets are available at Beja

1st Annual
Sportsman’s Night Party
Join us Saturday, November 10th

Doors Open at 5:30pm / Drawing at 6:pm
Your ticket will be your entry ticket to the

annual raffle drawing night, to include 
a cash bar, appetizers, bucket raffles,

Sportsman’s night raffle
(separate gun for those in attendance to purchase tickets for) 
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Floyd L. Meyer* . . . . . . . . .1986
John R. Martinez . . . . . . . .1987
Hobart De Caster *  . . . . . .1988
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Bruce J. Carlton *  . . . . . . .1990
Charles Awen  . . . . . . . . . .1991
Donald P. Doherty *  . . . . .1992
Robert Squires *  . . . . . . . .1993
William Asmus *  . . . . . . . .1994
A. Wayne Paschke *  . . . . .1995
Archie H. Mauk*  . . . . . . . .1996
Peter R. Scheinert  . . . . . .1997
John Ottum M.D.*  . . . . . . .1998
Donald Badgley  . . . . . . . .1999
Denis E. Bay*  . . . . . . . . . .2000
G.W. ”Jerry” Capelle  . . . . .2001
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Greg Habeck . . . . . . . . . . .2017

* Deceased

PAST POTENTATES

CHAPLAIN’S
CORNeR

This is a month when me mark
the end of summer and a month
when we receive many
encouraging and inviting words
that seek to get us involved in
many and varied activities.
This is certainly true for those of
us who live and participate in
activities and groups under the
Masonic umbrella.

In the Letter to the Hebrews (in the New Testament) I find
and offer to you another word of encouragement and
invitation that at first gave me negative feelings.  The writer
writes “Let us consider how to provoke one another to love
and good deeds” (10:24).

The word “provoke” had a negative meaning for me.  I did
not understand it as a word of encouragement and
invitation.  To find out what the writer had in mind I turned
to a dictionary and found that “provoke” had four
meanings: 1) to excite to some action or feeling, 2) to
anger, to irritate, or annoy, 3) to stir up (action or feeling),
4) to call forth, evoke (to provoke a smile).

Now I ask you “What do you think prompted this writer to
use the word “provoke” as he sought to encourage this
new small Christion congregation to love and good deeds.

As Shriners we belong to a Masonic organization that has
as its purpose to develop good (loving) relationships
through fun activities and to give love and good deeds
through a hospital program that offers hope and
opportunity for a better life to children with special
orthopedic and burn medical needs.

Now I ask you to consider how we, as the Nobles and
Ladies of Beja Shrine, can provoke one another to the love
and good deeds that will strengthen our Beja Shrine and
strengthen the support we give the Shriners Hospital for
Children.  How can we provoke one another so that
together we are Love to the Rescue?

Yours in the faith,
Rev. Myron E. Christensen

All Beja Bugler
Article Submissions
should be sent to:

vickic93@centurytel.net



THE POTENTATE’S MESSAGE
Es Selamu
Aleikum

Greetings and Salutations,
Nobles and Ladies!

Beja, has only been back
from summer break for one
month and we’ve already
been busy!  Our September
meeting was closed,
however, we were graced
with over 60 Nobles whom
were treated to an excellent
steak fry cooked by Nobles
Bob Vanderleest and P.P.

Jerry Capelle. With the sides prepared by P.P. Gene
Reece and Oriental Guide John Van Lanen. Thanks for
everything guys! Excellent job!!!  

The Daughters of the Nile held their 16th annual Fashion
Fantasy Luncheon and Style Show. What an incredible
turnout, I have never been so lucky, as to be surrounded
by so many beautiful Ladies, not to mention our beautiful
Beja models!  We had over 10 Nobles attend and help with
the serving!  Thank you Nobles for your help! 

The Potentates trip was a great time!  Fun was had by all
with a delicious breakfast and dinner!  I hope you all
enjoyed becoming members of the “Bitters Club”. 

The Beja Bicycle Bash and Models, Monsters and Motors
Car Show is set for the end of September! The Bicycle
show is always a fun show and it’s getting bigger every
year. There will be over 100 cars, some will have to be
parked on the grass as we ran out of parking spaces.
Guests will be entertained by the music of The Dirty
Martinis band.  The Vets and Patriots will be hard at work
with their food stand feeding the hungry car-show/ bike
show attendees.  Great job and thanks everyone!  

The October meeting (October 3rd) will be an open
meeting. Our very own Chief Rabban Mike Belanger has
a great meeting and dinner planned and he will present his
year to the Nobility. You don’t want to miss this. I’ve seen
a preview and it looks like it is going to be a fun year!!!  The
dinner will consist of Baked Cod, parsley baby red
potatoes, California blend veggies, rolls and dessert. The
price is $15.00

Remember as October begins so does Green Bay Fear,
Beja’s very own haunted house. They are open starting
September 28th and 29th and every Thursday, Friday and

Saturday in October. If your Club or Unit is looking for an
opportunity to volunteer to park cars and receive a
donation in the process contact P.P. Nick Brosig @920-
366-3046 to schedule a time. 

Also in October Lynyrd Skynyrd is coming with special
guest The Marshall Tucker Band to Green Bay on October
19th. Beja has been presented with an opportunity to
volunteer to sell CD’s before the show with a portion of the
proceeds going to the Chicago Hospital. Beja needs 40
volunteers in addition to helping our cause each volunteer
will receive a seat for the concert.  Nobles and their Ladies
are encouraged to attend. All that is required is your fez to
wear while selling CD’s. To sign up contact Ann @ Beja
920-498-1985. 

As always Nobles and Ladies keep up with the
outstanding work you’ve been doing to make our Temple
great!  You are all the true backbone of the Temple! 

Fraternally,
Ill. Sir Clint Compton, Beja Potentate

SHAWANO
SHRINe CLUB

The Club with "Style"
President - Robert Spahn

Greetings everyone!

The Shawano Shrine Club will be meeting on October 9th,
at the Season’s Restaurant on North Airport Rd. We will be
ordering off the menu. Social starting at 5:30pm and dinner
at 6:15pm.

Everyone is welcome!

Fraternally,  Greg Habeck, PP,  Sec/Treas
920-371-9050

The Appleton Shrine Club continues to meet the 2nd and
4th Fridays at Mark’s Eastside starting at 11:30am.
Ladies are invited either Friday but generally come on the
4th Friday.  All Shrine Nobles in the Appleton area are
invited to attend.

Fraternally,  Dennis Korth, Treasurer

Appleton Shrine
C

 
CLUB

 
LUB



Peninsula Shrine Club
“The Club with Class”

JAY HeRBST – PReSIDeNT

Greetings Nobles and Ladies,
Great time at Old Mexico in Sturgeon Bay!

Here is our schedule for 2018:
October...Greystone in Sturgeon Bay (business meeting)
November .........................Birmingham's in Sturgeon Bay
December......................The Nightingale in Sturgeon Bay
(Installation and Christmas Party)

As always, everyone is welcome to join us. Hope to see
you there.

Fraternally,  Greg Habeck, PP Secretary
(920) 371-9050

Keep In Touch With Beja events
JOIN OUR e-MAIL LIST
www.bejashriners.com

Click on the link on the home page

The parade season is over for the Krazy Kops. We had a
great season doing six parades. It is so rewarding to see
the enthusiasm in the kids and adults when we arrest
them. This year we had to cut back on the loading and
unloading the jail due to Kop Power. We do have a couple
of Shriners who are interested in the Krazy Kops. Should
something materialize I will introduce them in a future
article.
We are always thankful for our Shriner support of the
Krazy Kops. Age is taking a toll on the availability of old
kops and other Beja unit members. If you have not been
active in a unit this summer, you don’t know what you
missed, please get involved, we desperately need you. I
am always available to discuss the Krazy Kops.

Fraternally,  Dick Andres, Chief Kop 

Beja needs your help in making
our 2018 Sportsman’s Raffle
an overwhelming success!!!

Over the last couple of years, Beja has seen a decrease in
the success of our annual Beja Sportsman’s Raffle. In
discussing this raffle, many interested Nobles believed that
a Club sponsorship would improve the outcome of this
important fund raiser for Beja. With this idea in mind, the
Sportsman’s Club will be assisting our raffle chairman in
promoting the annual sportsman’s raffle. 

Tickets are on sale now!
We need to sell 500 to hold the raffle with a maximum
number sold of 1500. The cost of the ticket is $20 which
gives you a chance to win one of the 20 prizes. 

Your ticket will also be your entry ticket into the 
1st Annual Sportsman’s Night Party

Saturday November 10th
We will be hosting the annual raffle drawing night, to
include a cash bar, appetizers, bucket raffles, Sportsman’s
night raffle (separate gun for those in attendance to
purchase tickets for) all done to encourage more
participation and develop a party atmosphere encouraging
raffle ticket purchasers to attend the drawing night. 

We are looking for donations
for our raffle prizes.

If you have an item that you think a fellow sportsman or
Lady would like, or know of a business willing to donate a
raffle prize, please contact our Recorder Gene Reece.
With your help, we can make our raffle and Sportsman’s
night a remarkable success. 

Fraternally yours, 
The Sportsman’s Club

  

Beja’sBeja’sBeja’sBeja’s



Beja’s

Imperial Sir Jim Cain, Imperial Potentate, has
designated a particular membership goal for every
Temple for the period between Imperial Sessions.
Beja’s goal for 2019 is 14 new Nobles. Our ‘stretch’
goal in 18 new Nobles.

As the goal was set through recent membership
performance, we can meet these numbers; we
already have! And, the fact that goals may be
achieved through creations OR RESTORATIONS
will add an even greater opportunity for success!

Membership engagement will again be recognized
and rewarded throughout the year, as the top-line
signer with the most petitions for new creations
every month and every quarter will receive special
incentives. And, at the end of the program, the top-
line-signer will be recognized at Imperial Session
2019. 

At our September meeting, the Nobility once again
approved the I AM R U Resolution. This resolution
is Beja Temple’s signed commitment to make
membership a strategic priority.

We are into our third month of the Imperial year so
do not delay in referring a Master Mason for
membership. There is a link to download a Beja
petition for membership in every eBugler or contact
the office. The Divan will perform a short form
ceremony every month if there is a Noble to be
created. Let’s get started!

Gary Fehl,
Beja Membership Committee Chairman

INTER-CITY SHRINE CLUB
President - eugene “Gene” Reece

We had a great fall meeting at the VanderZandens. The
food was wonderful and the fellowship was great. Thanks
go out to Roy and Brenda for hosting this great event for
our Club. All proceeds from the day went into our account
and will be part of our 2018 Parade to Glory donation.

In October, we will be parking cars for the Haunted House
on Friday, October 12th. We need about 6-8 people to
help. This is a great time with little effort helping one of our
Beja units. We will need to be there at 6:00pm staying until
the haunt closes at 11:00pm. Please contact Gene if you
can help. Typically, we spend most of the time visiting
together. As we are parking early in the month, hopefully
the weather will not be too cold.

Our October meeting will be held at the River Rail in
Shiocton on Thursday, October 25th. We order off the
menu, so you can choose what delicious meal you would
like. Camels milk will begin at 5:00pm with dinner at
6:00pm. The business for this meeting will be to discuss
our 2018 Parade to Glory donation. Please come out and
have a great time, good meal, fantastic fellowship and a lot
of fun. Don’t forget to follow us on Facebook at Intercity
Shrine Club of Beja Shriners.

Fraternally yours,
Eugene “Gene” Reece, PP ~ President

GREEN BAY SHRINe CLUB
JIM HeRMAN – PReSIDeNT

The Green Bay Shrine Club, Beja's oldest Shrine Club,
meets every Friday at the Stadium View on Holmgren
Way. Social time begins at 11:30am. A short business
meeting convenes at 12:00 noon, followed by lunch, (order
from the menu). The Club invites everyone to come and
join us for good food and great comaraderie.

Fraternally,
Greg Habeck. Sec.
greglhabeck@gmail.com  or  920-371-9050



AJeB TeMPLe NO. 156
DAUGHTeRS OF THe NILe

Linda Kohn, Queen
920-743-6022 • twawings@gmail.com

Gwen Wenszell, PQ
Princess Banker • 920-739-1713

Ruthann Christensen, PQ
Princess Recorder  715-787-3762

Dear Ladies of the Household, Nobles and Friends,

September was such a busy month for us! Our Fashion
Show was a big success, thanks to all our handsome
Nobles, Beja Ladies and Ajeb Past Queens and
Princesses as well as some of their daughters pitching in
to help. We are a wonderful family!!  I'm so impressed and
grateful for each of you and especially for Past Queen
Bonnie Kohn and Past First Lady, Princess Mary Habeck,
they are an unbeatable team as co-chairman's.  They can
breathe easy now, except we go right into our next big day
when our Supreme Queen Shirley Henely comes and we
have the ceremonial installing of Andrea Frank into our
membership on September 27th. 

Our next session is on October 17th, it is Founder's month
so Past Queen's please wear the dress you have for your
Supreme Queen's year and tell us all about what it stands
for and the fun you had!  We will meet at 1951 West for
lunch before our 1:00pm session. I hope to see many of
you there. 

On  November 14th we have our Holiday Brunch  where
we do another raffle. Guests are welcome to come. More
information coming about that. Our December 19th
meeting will include our usual cookie exchange, so mark
your calendars!!

Ajeb Ladies, please start to bring gift cards  to our session
for our hospital donations for the year!  

Nile Love,
Linda Kohn 



10/1 Boyce, Jason
10/2 Jahnke, John
10/2 Lutsey, Thomas
10/2 Much, Robert
10/2 Smitham, Robert
10/2 Zimmerman, James
10/3 Von Eschen, Robert
10/5 Karr, Allen
10/6 Enderby, Glenn
10/6 Leverson, Glen
10/6 McLellan, Kenneth
10/9, Paschke, Charles
10/10 Fay, Marshall
10/10 Milson, Bertram
10/10 Rasmussen, Dennis
10/10 Schmidt, Dale
10/11, Brusky, Dean
10/12 Rosera, Daniel

10/16, Capelle, Gerald
10/16 Sage, John
10/17 Williams, Robert
10/19 Papesh, Ralph
10/20 Goiffon, Zachary
10/20 Pauli, Dennis
10/21 Haen, Tony
10/22 Cook, Douglas
10/23 Pflugardt, Thomas
10/24 Reckelberg, Herman
10/25 Challeen, Jon
10/25 Van Dera, Carl
10/27 Passow, Thomas
10/28 Nagel, Jackie
10/29 Van De Hey, James
10/30 Emmerich, George
10/30 Mueller, Bill

October Birthdays!!

October Menu
Baked Cod, parsley baby red potatoes,

California blend veggies, rolls and dessert.
Cost is $15.00 per person

RSVP - Call Ann (920) 498-1985

John Derenne, PP., 9/2/18
Green Bay,WI



We are looking forward to some fun fall events. There was
a lot of youth activity this summer. 

Green Bay Chapter of DeMolay attended the state held
Conclave at Edgewood College there they elected a new
State Master Councilor and new State Sweetheart. We
wish them both Good Luck ! 

The Chapter has a new membership event this year.  We
are holding an open house in September. Please see a
member or our website for more info. We will then be
holding our annual Friends Fright Night at the Green Bay
Fear !!  Please RSVP !! 

They would also like to Thank Beja Shrine on the
opportunity to serve at their meetings.  Thank you! 

Bethel 32 Job’s Daughters had a busy summer too. They
attended their annual Job’s Jamboree at Green Lake.
They also elected a new Honor Queen and new officers. 

They also had a state wide picnic, that was attended by
the Bethel. They have some new events to come. Please
try to help them out and attend an event or meeting. Thank
you. 

Fraternally,
Charles Clarage

THE YOUTH CORNER The Youth 
ADVENTURES
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JOIN OUR e-MAIL LIST:
www.bejashriners.com

You will receive weekly updates of Beja events and
much more! Click on the link on the home page

Cuzzins and Friends,
The Clan will be holding a Fall Reunion for the purpose of
fellowship, fun, installation of officers and new members.
The reunion will be held on Saturday, October 20th at our
Packerland Hillbilly Hallow - Reece's House N4706
Kettner Rd.  Shiocton. Fellowship at 3:00pm,
meeting/Officer Installation/Initiation of new members at
4:00pm and dinner at 5:30. 

Our meal will be a low country boil, which includes
sausage, chicken, corn, carrots, onions, cabbage boiled
together with nice spices. We will have a second boil that
we will add shrimp to. We will also have beans and ham
over the open fire. We ask that everyone bring a dish
(salad or dessert) to pass to add to the meal. Cost for
dinner is $15 per person

Yard games, bon-fire, fellowship and fun for all.
Moonshine will be flowing and there will be a cash bar.

Dress is your best bib overalls. Please bring a
coat/sweater in the event of colder weather.

Please invite other Shriners and their Ladies to join this
fantastic group.  Cost for new members is $20 for the
Shriner and $5 for his lady to join the auxiliary. This
includes lifetime membership, a hat and corn cob pipe.

Please RSVP to greecejr@aol.com so we have enough
food.

For those traveling long distances, we have room for
people to stay at our house. Please let us know so we can
plan accordingly. Staying includes a country breakfast on
Sunday morning.

Fraternally Yours, Gene Reece, PP

Beja

CLAN 181



Shriners Hospitals for Children

Twin Cities
Nobles and Ladies,

Over the last year, I have communicated with you as we
look at the changes needed at your Twin Cities Hospital.
As I previously shared, our in-patient numbers have fallen
significantly below the required standards for being a
hospital. Additionally, our outpatient surgeries are not of a
significant volume to make it cost effective to continue
doing these in our hospital. Since January, our Leadership
in Tampa and the Board of Governors at Twin Cities have
been working with a consultant to identify opportunities to
better position ourselves at the Twin Cities Hospital for the
future. At the Imperial session in July, the results of this
work were presented to all the Nobility. Additionally, the
voting members authorized the Joint Boards in Tampa and
your Local board to take steps to move forward with the
recommendations and the potential move to a new site.
Our efforts are continuing, but I wanted to provide some of
the changes proposed to date.

• The Board of Governors has recommended that Shriners
Hospitals for Children-Twin Cities (TWI) transition to a
clinic/rehab model.

• In this model, all surgery service and overnight care
would be provided at another local area children’s
hospital. 

• SHC surgeons would continue to perform these
surgeries at this outside location. 

• All current and future patients would continue to receive
their routine outpatient care from their physician at TWI.

• This transition to a clinic/rehab model will be the first in
the Shrine system. 

• As a clinic/rehab model, TWI will continue to offer the
same range of outpatient services (rehabilitation,
prosthetics/orthotics, radiology, etc) as has been provided
in the past.  

• The timing of this transition is not finalized but surgery
services are expected to end at the TWI site by year-end.

• TWI is actively engaged in discussions with a larger, Twin
Cities area children’s hospital to serve as the host site for
most surgeries.  

• TWI will also collaborate with SHC hospitals in Chicago
and St. Louis to support patients in the region. 

• The service transition to a clinic/rehab model will occur
initially while still occupying the current hospital building.
At a later date in 2019, these clinic/rehab services will be
relocated to a new location in the Twin Cities area.  

• The location and timing of this transition has not been
finalized. 

• Concurrently, TWI is engaged in the development of a
broader outreach network where SHC services may be
offered more frequently in various locations across the
upper Midwest.  

• The intent of this effort is to bring services closer to home
for patients reducing the need for travel. 

• TWI recently added new telehealth technology that will
support this expanded outreach effort.

• This transition plan is aimed to position TWI for the next
generation and beyond.

• Emphasizing outpatient service 

• Extending direct patient service to more locations 

• Creating more points of access for patients 

• Reducing the overall cost of operation while increasing
the number of kids served

• The role of the Shrine fraternity in this transition remains
unchanged

• Identification of kids needing service continues to be
paramount

• Connection and engagement with the new Clinic/rehab
site is needed to support growth of the fraternity and
continued donor development. 

• TWI needs local advocates across the upper Midwest. 

As we continue down this path of change, I will share that
your local board is committed to continuing the services
we provide of wrap around care and the world renowned
“Shrine Experience” for our kids. As additional decisions
are made, I will report these to you as they come forward.
I again thank you for the opportunity to serve as a member
of the Board of Governors of the Twin Cities Hospital.

Fraternally yours,
Eugene “Gene” Reece, Jr., P.P.  

OCONTO
SHRINE CLUB

Our last meeting was held at Wouters in Suamico we had
a good attendance.

Thank you Ladies, What a fun Fashion Show!!!!!!    Also,
the Potentate’s Trip to Washington Island will be a
beautiful trip in September.

Our next meeting location is to be determined.

Fraternally Yours, Ralph Papesh, President
Vernon Vander Leest, Secy/Treas.
Marcus Vander Leest, Vice President



GReeN BAY AUXILIARY
SHRINeRS HOSPITALS

FOR CHILDReN- Twin Cities

Dear Members and Friends,

Are next meeting will be October 5th, 2018 at the Bay
Family Restaurant, 1301 S. Military Avenue, Green Bay.
For easy access to the private dining room, use the Motel
entrance and the south parking lot.  Guests are always
welcome.  

We encourage anyone to bring new toys: right now, there
is a need for “Real” Barbie Dolls, baby dolls, and hand-
held games, but any new toy is welcome.  We also need
“tub socks” at this time. If you are not a member, drop your
toys off at the office and Ann will make sure they get to the
children at the Twin Cities Hospital.

We also can use fabric for pillow cases. One yard of fabric
is needed per pillow case. Colorful, washable fabric for all
ages is need.

All of these items go right into the hands of the children at
their appointments. 

We are always looking for new members.  Our annual
dues are only $20. Please come and join us this month!

Sincerely, Ann Mumm, Secretary

Ann Mumm, Secretary, 920-788-5604
Judith Pauli, Chairman, 920-434-5999

  

   
   

 
 

    
   

2545 W. Mason St.

Stay Informed about
all events at Beja and much more

JOIN OUR E-MAIL LIST
www.bejashriners.com

Circus Ad Sales Packets Are Ready
Time to Sell Ads!!

We NeeD YOUR HeLP

2019 Circus dates are March 1st, 2nd, and 3rd.  Let’s
make the Circus a continued success, we need help
selling ads. Please stop by Beja for ad sales packets or
call Ann at Beja for details (920) 498-1985.

If every Shriner sold at least one ad we would have a very
sucessful Circus Program! Reach out to those who you do
busiess with,  friends or family members.

Thank you!
Beja Circus Office

ShrineShrineBejaBeja

Date of Sale           /             /            Circus Dates                                                
Company Name                                                 Contact Name                                            
Company Address                                                                                                   

                                                                                                     
Phone (           )                                       Fax  (          )                                         
E-mail Address                                                                                                       
� Invoice 1st Week of February - Ad Cost  $                                                         
� Paid In Full / Amount Paid $                                                                           

Seller’s Name                                                                                                         
Club / Unit                                                                                                             

Ad Buyer Signature                                                          Date                              
PROCEEDS FROM THE SHRINE CIRCUS BENEFIT BEJA SHRINE OPERATIONS ONLY 

AND ARE NOT DEDUCTIBLE AS A CHARITABLE CONTRIBUTION
White & Yellow copies to Beja Office. Pink to ad Buyer

� Business Card Size B&W
� 1/4 page Black & White
� 1/2 page Black & White
� Full page Black & White
� Coloring Book Page
� 1/4 Page Full Color
� 1/2 Page Full Color
� Full Page Full Color
� Other                                

� Art Will emailed
Send art to: bejashrine@new.rr.com

� Copy Of Art Is Attached
� Repeat Last Ad
� Setup Ad � Fax Proof

ShrineShrineBejaBeja 1950 Bond Street
Green Bay, WI 54303
Phone (920) 498-1985

email: bejashrine@new.rr.com

Beja Fashion Show  2018



October 2018
SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY

1
Peninsula Shrine
Club 5:00pm

2
NO

5:00 Trustees & 
6:30pm Divan

Meeting

3
5:00pm Beja
Meeting

4 5
11:30am Green Bay
Shrine Club Meeting

6

7 8 9
Shawano Shrine 

Meeting

10 11
Oconto Shrine Club
Meeting 5:00pm

12
11:30am Green Bay
Shrine Club Meeting
Appleton with Ladies
Meeting 11:30pm

13

14 15 16 17 18 19

11:30am Green Bay
Shrine Club Meeting

20

21 22 23 24 25
6:00 pm Inter-City &
Krazy Kops Meeting

26
11:30am Green Bay
Shrine Club Meeting
Appleton with Ladies
Meeting 11:30pm

27

28 29
Veterans & Patriots

Meeting

30

7:00pm Beja Clowns
Meeting

31

Beja Shrine UPCOMING EVENT CALENDAR

Swedberg
Funeral Homes
& Crematory

• Bonduel
• Shawano
• Gresham
• Cecil

www.swedbergfuneralhome.com

 

   
 

 
   

    
   

   
  

 
  

  
  

DAVID L. FORSYTHE

ATTORNEY AT LAW

IOLA
PO Box 215

105 Pine Crest Lane

715-445-2511

MANAWA
PO Box 922

942 Depot Street

920-596-2060

OMHOLT & FORSYTHE S.C.
Established 1939

 
 
 
 
 
 

AUTO

w

Chris Daley

We Are Pleased to
Annouce Our

New Crematory
With this new addition,

your loved one will 
never leave our care.

Green Bay's only 
west side crematory

LYNDAHL
FUNERAL HOME
and Cremation Services

1350 Lombardi Avenue
(920)  499-1223

www.lyndahl.comChris Daley

Halloween

Green Bay FearGreen Bay Fear

Green Bay Fear

Green Bay Fear

Green Bay Fear

Green Bay Fear

Green Bay Fear Green Bay Fear

Hillbillies
Fall Reunion

Green Bay Fear Green Bay Fear

Green Bay Fear Green Bay Fear



Lifestyle.   
Value.   
Trust.

800.848.5306     262.965.2111 
www.threepillars.org

MOVING? SEND US YOUR CHANGE OF ADDRESS
WITH THE CURRENT MAIL LABEL TO

Recorder
Beja Shrine Temple aaonms
1950 Bond Street
Green Bay, WI 54303

UPCOMING 2018 ACTIVITIES
For More Details: www.bejashriners.com

September 2018
September 28-29th  - Green Bay FEAR opening weekend
September 29th - Beja Bicycle Show
September 30th - Models, Monsters and Motors

October 2018
October 3rd  - Beja Open Meeting – Chief Rabban’s presentation
October 20th - Beja Hillbillies Fall Reunion
October Weekends - Green Bay FEAR – Thu, Fri, Sat

November 2018
November 7th  - Beja Open Meeting – Parade to Glory
November 10th  - Beja Sportsman Night Party

December 2018
December 5th  - Beja Closed Meeting – Election of Officers
December 9th  - Breakfast with Santa

REMINDER
The Deadline for the

BEJA BUGLER Articles
for the November  Issue is 

October 10th, 2018

NON-PROFIT
U.S. POSTAGe

PAID
PeRMIT NO. 639
GReeN BAY, WI


